
Ministry Highlight: Senior Sunday 
 

As the Israelites were preparing to leave Mt. Sinai 

to continue their journey towards the promised 

land, Aaron was commanded by God to  
pronounce this blessing on the people:  

“The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make 

his face shine on you and be gracious to you; the 
Lord turn his face toward you and give you 

peace.” (Numbers 6:24-26). 

As our four graduating seniors are preparing for 
the next chapter in their life we pray this same 

blessing on them. That the Lord will be with them 

and bless them as they prepare to leave home. 
That his grace will continually rest upon them and 

that no matter what life throws at them that they 

will have peace in knowing that God is with them 

wherever they go. 

Congratulations Kamrynn, Will, Haily, and Jacob! 
We are all proud of you and all that you have  
accomplished and look forward to all that you will 
accomplish in the years to come! 

Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Matt Morningstar 
 

 

Step by Step 
 
 

Welcome 

David Gretzmier 
 

Our God, He is Alive 

His Grace Reaches Me 
   

Prayer 

Brett Rardin 
  

 

Every Time I Kneel to Pray 

Wonderful Story of Love 
When I Survey the Wondrous Cross  

 
 

Communion/Offering 

Drew Viguet 

 

Jesus Loves Me 

(Children’s Offering) 
 

 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 
 
 

Trust and Obey 
 

 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Kenneth Wilcox 
 
……………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

5.19.2024 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY Youth Group: Senior Sunday 

June 1 Men’s Breakfast @ 8:00am 

Jun 30 -  
Jul 3 

VBS: Scuba! @ 6:00pm nightly 

Jul 28 - 
Aug 3 

Green Valley Bible Camp 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

Ashley Sanders had an appointment in Ft Smith on April 30th. The doctor there is 

not sure that it’s MS and wants to do some additional testing. They return on 
Monday for some nerve and memory testing, and will do a follow-up appointment 

two weeks later. They are grateful for the prayers and for finding a doctor that is 

taking her case seriously and searching diligently for answers! 

Paulette Tate is had rotator cuff surgery on Monday, May 13th. Please pray for her  
recovery process. 

Georgia Ann Yates had a reaction to her infusion and was taken to Washington 

Regional. She has improved and is recovering. Please continue to keep her and the 
family in your prayers. 

 

 

Praise 

Tin Nguyen was baptized into Christ on Monday, May 6th after studying with Bobo. 

Let’s congratulate and welcome our new brother!  

 

 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
5/20  Montie Bailey 

          Grace Bailey 
          Mercedese Burasco 
          Marion Doss 

          Gene Evans 
          Parker Samuel 

5/21  Arwen Choate 

           Levi Dawdy 
5/23  Diane Bertone 

           Brett Rardin 

5/24  Robyn Williams 
5/25  Chuck Tabor 

5/26  Dallas Hopper 

Happy Anniversary  

5/20  Montie & Nancy Bailey 

5/21  Eric & Sarah Scroggins 
5/22  Rory & Katherine Grams 

5/23  Wendell & Jackie Beall 

          Travis & Gwen Horne 
          Hiram & Bailey Olivo 

5/25  Maynard & Amy Anderson 

5/26  Bryan & Sarah Argo 

          CJ & Kelcey Grimes 



 

VBS 2024—Save the date! 
June 30 - July 3, Nightly 

This year’s theme is “Scuba: Diving Into 

Friendship with God” with memory verses 
from the gospel of John. We need YOU! 

Please scan the  QR code below or let Sara 

Chance know how you would like to help. 

Registration is now open! 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

RFC Letter Writing Effort 

Join the RFCs on their mission to uplift the 

church in Littleton, NH by writing a letter of 
encouragement to them. The more letters 

the better! Letters need to be turned in by 

May 23rd so that they can deliver them on 
their upcoming mission trip. For more info, 

contact Bailey Bobo at (501)295-6737. 

 

Loving Choices Baby Bottle Campaign 
Every year we get a bunch of baby bottles 

from “Loving Choices Pregnancy Center”. 

What we do is simple: we just fill the bottles 
up with spare change and return them. Did 

you know that after a woman sees her baby 

in an ultrasound, she is 75% more likely to 

carry the baby? Loving Choices offers free 
services to expecting mothers who may not 

know what to do and in need of help and 

care. For these mothers, Loving Choices 
offers free parenting classes, education, 

and resources these women need for their 

pregnancy and beyond.  
There is more we can do on top of giving 

our change. Volunteers can help mentor by 

being a listening ear and walking alongside 

a young mother-to-be. You can also help in 
the Boutique, helping mother’s prepare for 

their babies.  

The campaign will run from Mother’s Day to 
Father’s Day.  

 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 

Summer is a busy time for various groups in our congregation! Here are some things you 

can be in prayer about as the schoolyear ends and summer begins: 

Children’s Ministry 
- VBS 

- GVBC and Day Campers 
- Families traveling and potential visitors 

Sonshine School 
- A safe and enjoyable summer session 

- The Staff and their physical & spiritual health 
- Continued impact in the community and 

reaching local families with the gospel 

RFCs 

- Upcoming mission trip to New Hampshire 
- Returning and incoming students and their 

spiritual health and studies 

Youth Group 
- incoming 7th graders and the trip to  

Branson 
- Trip to Summit Youth Rally and  

Apologetics Press Camp 
- Mission trip to Costa Rica 

- Continued spiritual growth and deepening 
relationships 

Mount Comfort 
- Physical and spiritual health of all members 

- Those will are/will be traveling 
- Those moving into/out of new stages of life 

- To have a mission mindset and invite others 
to come to know the truth of the Bible. 



 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 
Weekly Contribution $34,302.50 

Weekly Budget $18,855.00 

Weekly Average $19,859.79 

Weekly Children’s $45.05 

YTD Children’s $940.72 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $422,620.29 

Bldg Contributions $595,328.72 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $16,460.75 

Weekly Average $19,568.00 

Sunday, May 12 

Bible Class 267 

Worship 419 

Wednesday, May 15 

Devo & Bible Class 108 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Summer Schedule 
Tuesdays @ 5-8pm 

V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ Creekside Park 
Wednesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bible Class at Mount Comfort  

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 

After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


